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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

24/04/2024  16:20:592024/1324/T OBJ Tom Symes There seems to be no good reason to fell T1, which seems healthy and attractive. There is a need for a 

screen between this property and the properties on Lawn Road

24/04/2024  15:30:422024/1324/T OBJ A Summerfield This is a conservation area and I think it’s important to keep the greenery and nature of the area and of course 

the wildlife it attracts. 

I was very sorry when some years ago a pink blossom tree was removed and really hope that no more trees 

are removed from this beautiful green collection of trees across these houses gardens. 

I would have no objection to the trees being trimmed considerably.

24/04/2024  19:16:442024/1324/T OBJ B A Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

For the Belsize Society: we object to the removal of three trees to the rear of 16 Downside Crescent. Felling 

these three trees at once will break the green corridor between Downside Crescent and Lawn Road. Such 

green corridors are very important to the area in mitigating air and noise pollution and in providing a haven for 

birds and other wildlife. As well as affording some privacy to local residents, these trees contribute to the leafy 

character of the conservation area.

24/04/2024  15:25:272024/1324/T OBJ R Summerfield The garden area between Downside Crescent and Lawn road is very precious for wildlife and aesthetic and 

too many trees are disappearing. A beautiful pink blossom tree was removed and now more trees are being 

applied to remove. I agree that regular pollarding is a good idea, but object to the trees being removed.

24/04/2024  13:00:372024/1324/T COMMNT Nicole Hogan I am writing to object to the felling of four trees from 16 Downside Crescent NW3 2AP.

These trees are of significant stature, mature, appear healthy and provide significant screening and privacy to 

our house and garden, and those of our neighbours. Removing them would leave us more fully overlooked 

and exposed to our detriment. 

Furthermore, the trees provide area beautification and form part of the ‘green corridor’ that runs between the 

houses and along the road. Cutting

them down would create an ugly urban void between houses. There appears to be no plan proposed in the 

application to replace these trees with mature, commensurate and comparable alternatives as a form of 

remediation. Moreover, as these trees are located within a conservation area, we find it perplexing and 

surprising that no effort would be made to see that they are either protected or suitably and commensurately 

replaced.
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